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6th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

Happy new year everyone, we hope you had a lovely Christmas and enjoyed the 

break. Many thanks for the kind words, cards and gifts received by staff. 

 
The children have had a great start to the year and are enjoying learning. We 
welcome Mrs Humphrys to Year 3 who will be with us for the rest of the year.  
 
We look forward to seeing many of you at the Assembly on Monday at 9am. 

 

 Dates for your diary 

9th January 2023 9am Assembly (parents invited) 
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Willow class had a very interesting and enjoyable visit to the Winchester 
Science museum on Thursday this week.  
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This week’s joke is from Jacob 

Q. What do you call a deer with no eye? 

A. No idea! 

 

Best wishes  

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Executive Headteacher  

I loved everything 

about the Science 

museum trip  

Leyna  

 

In the planetarium I 

learnt a year on 

Mars is approx. 687 

sols, equivalent to 

approx. 687 Earth 

days.  

Jacob 

I loved the 

underground Space 

area and the space 

suit.  

Sean  

 

 In the classroom we learnt 

about how light flows and 

recorded temperatures on 

different materials  

Blake  


